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        FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

SENG and California Association for the Gifted (CAG) 
Enter the Partnership 
February 1, 2025 – Supporting Emotional Needs of the Gifted (SENG) and the California 
Association for the Gifted (CAG) are thrilled to announce a new partnership aimed at 
strengthening collaboration across gifted organizations to support the gifted community. This 
collaboration will enable SENG and CAG to work together to better meet the needs of diverse 
gifted students, families, and educators. Key initiatives include SENG's participation in the 2025 
CAG Educator Conference and the launch of the inaugural joint CAG/SENG Family Conference 
in May 2025, which will be presented in both English and Spanish.  

Click here for more details.                           

 


